
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Financial Aid Suspension 
 
 
 
 
Dear Student: 
 
After review of your academic record, you have been placed on Financial Aid Suspension. Financial aid 
(which includes federal grants and work-study) cannot be received while on suspension. An appeal 
application for suspension is available by clicking HERE. Appeals are reviewed on a case-by-case basis. 
If an appeal is approved for not meeting the overall completion rate, your status will be changed to 
Probation. If the terms of Probation are not met, (see Financial Aid Probation) the student’s status will 
move to Final Financial Aid Suspension and may not be appealed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anthony Jouvenas 
 
Anthony Jouvenas 
Financial Aid Director 
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